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Dear Team,

RE: THANK YOU FOR WATERPOD PROJECT DONATION AND INSTALLATION

On behalf of the Central College Mityana Community, |, the Deputy Head teacher, would like to thank the
entire team at BreakthrU, CannedWater4kids and Stonehouse Water Technologies, USA for the great and
groundbreaking contribution of donating the WaterPOD at our school, the first of its kind in the country,
and ensuring its installation from start to its launch.

We truly appreciated the way the project was prepared, how each technical requirement, process and
procedure was handled by the local technical team, and | must say that we are truly impressed and very
thankful.

Special thanks to Dr. Moe Mukiibi, Eng. Shaff Tebusweke, and the local team for the inspirational and
motivational talk they gave to the students in line with the water industry and its associated challenges and
opportunities. This greatly aroused the students’ consciousness and attitude towards water for all humanity.
The students are very thankful to the new approaches you used during the water, sanitation and hygiene
talk and indeed this is something unique that we have been looking for but lacked the means and techniques
on how to go about it.

It is @ month since the WaterPOD was installed at our school and indeed value addition has been achieved.
Over 3,000 students and 200 plus staff members now have access to clean safe drinking water and they are
excited about it. We have not experienced any water related diseases registered at the school’s medical unit
and this has helped us keep the overall medical expenses at the very minimum.

On 12" March 2023, we held a parents-teachers' meeting and unveiled this great and generous donation and
work of your hands you did for our school. We already see that there’s no more littering of mineral water
bottles at the school as the parents can now save and put the money they were using to buy bottled water to
other uses such as buying more reading, learning and instructional materials for the students. Overall, the
WaterPOD has greatly reduced the use of plastic bottles at school that were a source of pollution to the
environment and also caused blockage to the drainage system.

The great success of the WaterPOD project at our school has paved the way for many other opportunities
such as holding class-based water research programs and competitions which we will integrate in our
learning programs. We are committed to ensuring that the WaterPOD stays well maintained and safe.

Once again, we would like to express our sincere thanks to everyone who contributed towards the success
of the WaterPOD project at our school; the kind heart of giving back to society, talent, efforts and skills are
truly admired and appreciated. Indeed, the quality of your work clearly sets you apart from the crowd. May
God bless you.

Yours Sincerely,
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MOSES KAFUKO
DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER
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